
OPEN LETTER TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 
It is with great pride that we have been singing the 
National Anthem of our country since childhood. Every 
music teacher at school has been painstakingly ensuring 
the quality of this great Anthem with sincere attention to 
the smallest nuance of lyric, music and also the prescribed 
tempo of the revered song.  
Today, it pains me to hear the same song being played 
before every movie in theatres with an aberration. There is 
a sudden dip in the pitch halfway through and the audio 
quality is definitely not up to the mark. This has been my 
personal experience at theatres in Vizag every time I 
stand up with great joy in anticipation of being able to sing 
along once more.  
As a musician, it is my humble responsibility to bring this 
to the notice of the concerned authorities. I request 
whomsoever is in charge, to immediately rectify this 
mistake and refrain from such an insult to our beloved 
‘JANA GANA MANA’ and thereby to ourselves. 
 
Thank you 
Dr PANTULA RAMA 
	
  


